



RALLY

for
CHILD CARE
In front of the Legislative Assembly building

Fredericton 

Fri. March 30, 2007, 12:30 p.m.
On March 30, communities across Canada are protesting the end of the Child Care Agreements. New Brunswick is losing $20 million for child care in 2007.
For more information, please contact:

Jody Dallaire
NB Child Care Coalition

(506) 855-8977 or (506) 878-8666

jody.dallaire@rogers.com
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